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PRESS RELEASE 

RSVGPF Introduces Advanced Mobile App to Streamline License Verification 

November 15, 2024 - Kingstown: The Royal Saint Vincent and the Grenadines Police Force 

(RSVGPF) is proud to announce a significant advancement in how our officers verify driver’s 

licenses and vehicle plates in the field. Gone are the days when officers had to phone the relevant 

department to obtain this crucial information; a process that was time-consuming and sometimes 

led to delays. 

In collaboration with ALASKA Corporation, a local firm led by Vincentian innovator Alan R. 

Gooding, we are implementing a cutting-edge mobile application designed to revolutionize our 

traffic operations. This app uses artificial intelligence to quickly and accurately scan driver’s 

licenses and vehicle plates, minimizing manual data entry and reducing the risk of errors. One of 

the standout features of this app is its ability to function without relying on Wi-Fi or cellular data. 

Officers can now operate seamlessly even in remote areas with limited connectivity, allowing them 

to focus on their duties without technical interruptions. 

“This app was designed to address specific operational needs in the field,” said Mr. Gooding. “By 

leveraging modern technology, we’ve created a solution that empowers officers to do their jobs 

more effectively and with greater confidence.”  

The app has successfully completed its pilot phase and is now ready for full implementation within 

the RSVGPF. This initiative not only modernizes our force but also highlights our effort to 

collaborate with visionary young professionals striving to improve our country. We are constantly 

seeking ways to improve the services we provide to our citizens, residents and visitors. By 

mailto:relations.complaints@gmail.com


 
 

embracing this new technology, we aim to enhance efficiency, speed up verification processes, 

and make more informed decisions, benefiting both our officers and the public. 

The RSVGPF remains dedicated to adopting solutions that improve public safety and operational 

effectiveness. We believe this advancement marks a significant step forward in our mission to 

serve and protect the people of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines. 
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